Dear Parents and Carers,

We are still intending to hold our Leavers’ Assembly on Friday 16th July.
We managed this safely last year and feel that this is possible once again.
We’ll use the two halls – Mr Temple’s and some of Mr Patterson’s class will be in the Lower School Hall and the rest of Mr Patterson’s class will be in the Upper School Hall.
(We’ll let you know who is where nearer the time).
We intend to start this at 2 p.m. so if parents who would like to attend could arrive at school for 1:50 p.m. and line up, socially distanced, in the Main Entrance area, by the small gate beyond the Upper School Hall.

We are only inviting one adult per child to ensure we can socially distance adults in the hall and all adults will be required to wear a mask unless they are exempt from this and are wearing a lanyard.

Once the assembly is finished your child will be allowed to come home straight away. If you are collecting any other siblings then assembly will be finished in time to enable you to do this.

To ensure we do this as safely as possible one adult per child and the wearing of a mask must be adhered to.

If you do not feel comfortable attending we will email the PowerPoint to you after the event and make any videos the children have made available on our YouTube channel.

Many thanks.
Kay Hemmings
Head Teacher
